
October 2016 
Looking For Lunch Supervisor—Urgent Request 
The school needs a lunch room (primary) and outside supervisor for 40 
minutes for 4 days every 5 day cycle. At the moment, it is a paid 
position of $12.00 per hour. Please call Sharon (519 442-4163) if you 
or someone you know might be interested. This requires a current 
police check which can be achieved very quickly. 

The position is available immediately!!!!!!! 

   Paris Central School 
  7 Broadway Street East, Paris (519) 442-4163 

 

                                            Principal: Ms. Sharon Lytle 
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DATES TO REMEMBER 

Oct 3 Photo Day, Healthy snack begins 

Oct. 4 Grades 6, 7 and 8 at YMCA Camp 

Oct. 5 Respect assembly at 1:50, Terry Fox Run  

Oct. 7 PA Day—No School for Students 

Oct. 10 Thanksgiving-No School 

Oct 11 Grades 1 and 2 at Safety Village 

Oct. 12 Spirit Wear orders due to school 

Oct. 15 Fresh From The Farm orders due to school 

Oct. 18 Grade 7 and 8 immunization 

Oct. 28 Primary students Halloween parade—students bring costumes 
Oct. 31 Orange and Black Day—please do not send in treats for classmates due to 

 student allergies  

2016-2017 Paris Central Organization 

Mrs. Ramoutar and Mrs. Sarkissian-Kindergarten 

Mrs. DeMarco-Grade 1 

Mrs. Stewart-Grade 1/2 

Mrs. Taylor-Grade 3/4 

Mr.  Smith-Grade 4/5 

Mrs. Murray-Grade 6/7 

Mrs. Sloss-Grade 7/8 

Mr. Muller-LRT and Prep 

Madame Nassar-French and Prep 

Mrs. Dezell-Educational Assistant 

Mrs. Johnson-Educational Assistant 

Mr. Lariviere-Custodian 

Mrs. Nicholas-Secretary 

Ms. Lytle-Principal 



 

Dropping Off Students 

Please drop off your children where signs indicate. It is important to be courteous to other 

parents who are also trying to let their children get to the school. Please remember, 

however that there is no stopping where the buses park or on the island side of the street. 

Thank You 

A huge thank you to Robin Ripski, Leanne Schmidt, Shelley MacKenzie, Jacki Blenkinsop, 

Sabina Mughal, Joan Faux, Sherry Mountenay, Kelly Searle, Nancy Waldschmidt, Sho-

na McCrea and Lisa Stowe for organizing, setting up and cleaning up all the wonderful 

events and the BBQ for the Meet the Teacher night. The night was a great success thanks 

to all of these dedicated parents. 

Our Grade 7 and 8 students were terrific in planning the games and running them so effec-

tively for our younger students. All the proceeds will go toward the year end trip for the 

students who participated. 

 

Special thanks to No Frills for their generous contribution towards our food purchase. 

 

REMINDER: PARIS CENTRAL IS A NUT-AWARE SCHOOL 

As you know, Paris Central is a Nut-Aware School as we have students who are allergic to a 

variety of nuts and nut products (Peanuts and Tree Nuts). 

All student lunches should not contain anything with nuts or nut products (including peanuts 

and tree nuts). Teachers have each been given a budget from school funds to provide treats 

for their class on special occasions.  Please do not send in any food products to share 

with your child(ren)’s classmates. This will ensure the safety of all our students. 

Supervision at Dismissal Time 

Supervision of the playground at 

dismissal time is only for ten 

minutes (3:20-3:30).  

Students are asked to leave the 

school property within this 

timeframe. If they have paren-

tal permission to play on school 

grounds after school, please 

have them leave the property 

and then return. 

Safety Patrollers 

We are very fortunate to have had several students vol-

unteer to be Safety Patrollers this year. A special thank 

you is extended to them for dedicating their time to this 

very important job. 

Please teach your child (children) to use the appropriate 

crossing locations to ensure the safety of all of our stu-

dents. 

Special thanks to Mrs. Stewart for organizing our patrol-

lers. 


